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Terry Fox Run 
Parents, the weather continues to be forecast for substantial rainfall tomorrow morning, during our 
school-wide Terry Fox Run. All students are expected to participate in this important event and should 
come to school prepared with a change of clothes (if running) or warm rain gear and an umbrella (if 
walking). Only students with extenuating medical conditions should be opting out of this special event. 
Parents are also welcome to run with us on the route or to aid in supervising students along the route. 
Parent volunteers are meeting in the school lobby at 8:40am tomorrow morning.  

Meet the Teacher Night  
A reminder to all parents/guardians that tonight is meet the teacher night from 6pm to 7pm. All are 
welcome. 

Reporting Student Absences 
A reminder that the safe arrivals program is no longer available. Please call the school on 778-571-4080 
to report absences or late arrivals.  

 

We look forward to meeting parents this evening at 6pm at our Meet the Teacher Night and tomorrow 
morning during our Terry Fox Run! 

Mr. Lee, Ms. Chohan & Ms. Loughlean 


